
I am a proud father of two boys who are both Nighthawk players.


I was born and raised in Cobourg and have owned and operated a local, family business for 20 
years.


Last season, I served on the Executive Committee as the Director of Administration.  I enjoyed 
that role and look forward to continuing to build on the longstanding relationships that we have 
established in our community by way of sponsorships. 


I feel that minor hockey is a fantastic opportunity for local businesses to get involved and 
support the children in our community.  I am excited to seek our new opportunities and 
continue to support existing ones with a mutually beneficial relationship.


Thank you for your support last season as I took on this new position.  I am looking forward to 
lending my time and efforts again to the NMHA, and helping to ensure that our kids get the 
very best experience in their minor hockey careers.



